
 

 
 

               
         

 
                       

 
                        

 
                           

                         
        
 

                         
        

 

When parts to a device (charger, cords, strap) 
are broken through normal use... 

Students should bring the broken part(s) to the library to the clerk. 

The clerk will assess the damage and may issue a replacement part. 

If patterns arise with a student breaking parts repeatedly, they may be charged for 
replacement. The clerk will email the administration about the pattern of concern before 
a replacement is made. 

Replacements for lost or continually damaged parts are sold by the student supervisor 
in the main office. 



 
 
 
 


